South Northants Action Group (SNAG)
Summary notes of co-ordination group meeting

Held on Wednesday 13 October 2010 at Greatworth school

The matters discussed and actions agreed at the meeting included:

1.

The suggestion of a potential office location in Brackley was discussed and was to be
pursued.

Communication via the internet and through leaflets (for those without internet access) was
discussed.

It was agreed to proceed with a proposal for a SNAG web site.

Membership of SNAG was discussed, both direct and through parish councils. It is very
important that we know who is supporting us and that we can effectively communicate with
them.

It was reported that a meeting had been held with Northamptonshire County Council on 11
October and they had agreed to conduct a visual impact study.

The forthcoming parliamentary lobby day on Monday 25 October was discussed.



